
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

16th January 2020 

Dear Parent/carer 

RE: Volunteers. 

Reading and sharing books is a valuable learning experience for all children of all ages.  With this in mind we 
are looking for volunteers in Key stage 1 and EYFS (Reception) to help listen to the children read.  Please note 
that you do not need any knowledge of phonics, just willingness to listen to children read 1:1 and commit to 
a weekly day/time each week. 

Any member of your family can apply to be a volunteer e.g. aunties, uncles, grandparents as well 
parents/carers.  To ensure that your child is not distracted by you volunteering at school, you would be 
matched with a different class to your child’s. 

If you are able to commit to a regular time and would like to volunteer at St John’s, please collect a Volunteer 
pack from the school office.  This will include a DBS check to ensure that all volunteers working with our 
children are safe to do so. 

If you would like any further information before committing your time please speak to me in the reception 
class. 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Coyle 
Reception Teacher 

 


